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        April 27, 2020 

 

Dear Latin Families, 

We are happy to share with you the links to the two parent fora that took place on 
Wednesday, April 22 at 12:30 pm and 6:30 pm. In addition, we have included the chat 
transcripts for each session. 

12:30 pm Video  

12:30 pm Chat Transcript 

6:30 pm Video 

6:30 pm Chat Transcript 

Note that we will be sharing more information with all families about the end of the 
year and summer in the coming days. 

Sincerely, 

 

Peter Anderson   Diana Smith 
Head of School   Principal 
 

        
 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/11CTHV2YE3-HCdUjw-o_O6pRSRfWmuDjh/view?usp=sharing
https://latinpcs.org/wp-content/uploads/2020/04/4.22.20-12-30PM-Parent-Forum-Zoom-Meeting.pdf
https://drive.google.com/file/d/12QkCt9gKASHoTzseREzKn-ItV0Do3M9f/view?usp=sharing
https://latinpcs.org/wp-content/uploads/2020/04/4.22.20-6-30pm-Parent-Forum-Zoom-Meeting.pdf

